
 

 

 

From: Matt Kirk 
Sent: 02 November 2024 09:12 
To: industrycodes <industrycodes@ofgem.gov.uk> 
Subject: SQSS code maintenance: Statutory consultation on proposed modifications to the 
electricity system operator and electricity transmission licences 

 

Below is my response to your consultation   

 

1. The proposed modification to the licence is illegal under the electricity act 1989. Where is any 
evidence that the authority has sent copies of the proposed modification to citizen Scotland or 
the secretary of state for example? 

 

2. You don't seem to be clear what licence you are modifying. Make up your mind. First it was 
the electricity transmission licence. Now that has changed. Perhaps you should have bothered 
to, I guess, consult first with the secretary of state before going through a whole consultation 
process. Really basic prep work. Gee, it's like obvious stuff a 5 year old would do. 

 

3. It's a really slap dash document. You provide a list of the modification but not what the 
original licence that you are modifying to allow a reasonable person to compare the proposed 
changes. On this point, the consultation is therefore flawed and should be redone.  But you 
won't cos as a deputy director you are paid £a six figure salary to produce such shoddy work. 

 

Perhaps your deputy director salary should be better used towards heating a couple of 
pensioners homes before they die?  Not lining your fat bank account.  

 

Ends  

 

All the very best  

 

Matt 
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